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Spencer Patterson

From: Office of the Registrar
Sent: Wednesday, September 24, 2025 3:27 PM
To: Spencer Patterson
Subject: Redacted - Letter of Comment Submitted: EB-2025-0163

From: Ontario Energy Board <webmaster@oeb.ca>  
Sent: Tuesday, August 19, 2025 11:07 AM 
To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca> 
Cc: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca> 
Subject: Redacted - Letter of Comment Submitted: EB-2025-0163 
 

LETTER OF COMMENT 

Comments: 
I recently received a 65% increase to my rates effective July 1. Any more increases are not warranted and 
excessive. 

Name: Michael Thompson 

Do you reside in the impacted service area?: Yes 

  


